Elsie Love

Dear Ms. Niewolny,

Cooke has failed repetitively to maintain the integrity of their nets containing Atlantic salmon, a
non-native species they should have been motivated to contain.

Based on Cooke's history of negligence and blatant disregard to protocol, this permit should be
denied.

Thank you for taking public comment on this matter.



